
 

Memo 

To: Board of Managers  

From: Darren Lochner 

Date: February 9, 2015 

Re: Resolution 15-XXX District wide signage master plan 

 

Currently the master plan for District wide signage is being reviewed by our Consultants.  It will be 
included in the packet for the workshop as soon as it is available.  Sorry for any 
inconvenience, thank you.   


